
Reduce Energy Costs 

Improve Safety, Comfort & Productivity

• Insulation

• Lighting

• Heating, Cooling 

and Ventilation

• Refrigeration

• Equipment and 

Building Controls

• And More…

New Low-Cost Energy Audit Program

CDFA is Now Accepting Applications from New Hampshire 
Agricultural Producers & Rural Small Businesses

CDFA’s Energy Audit Program uses funds from a USDA Rural Energy for America Program (REAP) grant.

For more information and how to apply contact:

Joe Harrison, Director of Clean Energy Finance

Community Development Finance Authority

Phone: 603-717-9123 / Email: jharrison@nhcdfa.org

CDFA’s Clean Energy Fund provides technical and financial resources for economically-justified projects that increase 

efficiency and reduce costs in the generation and utilization of energy. Clean Energy Fund resources are designed to 

help municipalities, non-profits and businesses in New Hampshire better control their long-term energy costs by 

improving the energy efficiency of their buildings and adding renewable energy technologies when economically 

appropriate. For more information visit http://www.nhcdfa.org/energy.

Identify cost-saving opportunities for your business with a 

comprehensive energy audit. 
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